CAL NORTHERN SCHOOL OF LAW

ANNUAL REPORT

Bureau for Private Postsecondary Education


Please be advised Cal Northern was approved by the Bureau for Private Postsecondary Education (BPPE) in October 2022.  Its first annual report will be the 2023 Annual Report due between August 1, 2024 – December 1, 2024. 

If you have any questions regarding the Annual Report please contact Dean Sandra L. Brooks by email sbrooks@calnorthern.edu or by phone at (530) 891-6900. 

Thank you. 
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